
 

Organising Aadhaar Camp in respect of the Employees & 

Pensioners of Kolkata Port Trust 

 

In compliance with the directive of the Ministry of Shipping for seeding of 

Aadhaar Cards of the pensioners and employees of Kolkata Dock System (KDS) of 

Kolkata Port Trust with their pension/salary Bank Accounts, the 

pensioners/employees were advised to submit the details of their Aadhaar Link 

Bank Accounts. 

  
In order to facilitate enrolment of the pensioners and employees of KDS who are 

yet to complete the procedure, a Camp is being organized in two phases...the first 

one,  from 1st March, 2016 to 4th March, 2016 and again from 7th March, 2016 to 

10th March, 2016 during the office hours. The Camp is being organized with the 

assistance of an authorised Agency and being held simultaneously at two places, 

one at Head Office and the other at the office situated at Subhas Bhawan at the 

Dock area. On the first day itself, an overwhelming response has already been 

received from the pensioners and employees for enrolling themselves for the 

Aadhaar Card. We hope that all the other employees and pensioners of KDS will 

avail of the opportunity of enrolling themselves for Aadhaar Card in the ensuing 

days of the window period." 
  

  

Regards 

Rebecca Das 

Jt. Director (P&R) 

Kolkata Port Trust 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 







 


